
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 18 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Uniform Expectations 

We are continually focused on developing all of our students at The Hamble School and work to achieve 

excellence together; one of the key attributes of this is for students to feel proud in how they are dressed; 

to look smart and to feel smart.  

We believe that it is an essential part of the ethos and discipline structure that all students in years 7 to 

11 manage the way in which they present themselves and comply with the school uniform requirements. 

At The Hamble School we are very proud of our community and want all our students to show they are 

too by wearing their uniform with pride.  

We do have very high expectations and we ask for your support in ensuring that your child adheres to 
the school’s uniform policy. An overview of the school’s uniform policy has been provided below for your 
reference:  
 

- Black loose fitting trousers or a Thornton style skirt 
- Plain white collared shirt with the top button done up.  
- The Hamble School tie in house colour with 8 visible stripes.  
- The Hamble School jumper in house colour (Optional Year 11)  
- Navy Blue Blazer with the Hamble logo 
- Black formal leather style plain black shoes.  

 
 
The School’s full Uniform Policy can be found on the website.  
 
If for any reason your child cannot adhere to the uniform policy, then they may be kept out of circulation 
with their tutor until we can rectify the issue. We will try where possible to find a solution for students 
within school. Failing this, we may ask for your support to bring in the correct or missing uniform items.  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S Pennington  
Assistant Headteacher 
 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation of 

documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 
 


